NEWSLETTER JULY 2025

The Intuition team would like to thank all staff, students, parents and guardians for their continued
support and we look forward to seeing you all in Septemberl!

INTUITION SCHOOL MEEDS YOU!\..... We are looking for Parent/guardians to join our School Governing Board. If you are interested in this
role, call us on 01782 315758 or speak to any of our wonderful staff and we will be happy to give you more information.
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The front entrance to Intuition is open for students from 9.20am.

A big thank you to
all parents/ guardians that
took part and donated to

the NSPCC 1-mile walk.

School closed: Monday 21% July 2025 — Friday 29" August 2025.
Inset day (school closed to students): Monday 1* September 2025
School open to students: Tuesday 2" September 2025.

School closed: Monday 27" October 2025- Friday 31 October 2025

\Schanl open: Monday 3™ November 2025

Please scan the QR codes below to see what clubs and events are taking place

at Diamond Families Farm this summer|

For more information on how to book contact: 07496672456
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or email; manager@diamond-families.org.uk
Alternatively, type in the link below to view experiences for your child.

https://eequ.orgfsearch-learning-experiences fg=diamond-+families
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HAF holiday club
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Aiming High family fun day celebration

\ Aiming High SEND wellies Club Aiming High SEND Weekend Wellies
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R, Let us know if your child is abh

If your child will be away from school
due to illness ar any other reason,
please contact the school as soon as
possible to keep our records up to
date.
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ﬂealthy habits start at Iur1L'hiirne!m

encourage families to pack nutritious,
balanced lunchboxes filled with

Dressing for comfort and readiness to
learn! While we don't have a school uniform,

we kindly ask that clothing choices support a
positive, respeactful learning
environment—comfortable, practical, and
suitable for an active school day.

fresh fruit,
whale grains, and protein-rich foods to
fuel learning and play.

TS' Please help us reduce sugary treats

and fizzy drinks, which can affect
concentration and energy levels—let's
keep lunchboxes smart and supportive!
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Please ensure that clothes cover the chest
and stomach area, and remember that
weather-appropriate clothes help children stay
focused and feel their best.

4 Timely communication helps us
ensure all children are safe and
accounted for—thank you for your
support
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